
 
 
 

                             

Shenley Academy & Sixth Form, 

Shenley Lane, Birmingham, B29 4HE 

 

T:  0121 464 5191 

F:  0121 464 3711 

 

E:  shenley.enquiry@E-ACT.org.uk 

W: www.shenleyacademy.E-ACT.org.uk 

 

Headteacher: Dr. J Bartlett – NPQH, PGCE, D.Phil, M.Chem Specialisms: Mathematics 

  

 

JBA/MTU         8th December 2022  

  

Dear Parents/carers  

  

Upcoming events  

  

We have some exciting events coming up in the week before the students break up for the 

holidays.   

  

Thursday 15th December:  A special Christmas lunch will be available to all students from 

12.20pm.  Please note that there will be no morning break service on this day, so students 

should bring a snack and drink from home.   
 

The cost for the Christmas lunch on its own is £2.30 or £3.00 with a pudding.  
 

Thursday 15th December:  Our first Christmas disco. The times allocated are:  

Year 7:   4pm to 5pm  

Year 8 and Year 9:  5.15pm to 6.30pm  

Year 10 and Year 11:  6.45pm to 8.00pm  

  

Friday 16th December: Christmas jumper/own clothes day PLUS we will be doing our Prize 

draw for one lucky winner to receive a brand-new PS5!   
 

Please be reminded that the academy will be closing at 12.20pm on Friday 16th December 

2022.  Students who are entitled to a free school meal can collect a grab bag at 12.20pm 

from the dining hall.  
 

Yours faithfully,  

  

  

Dr J Bartlett  

Headteacher  
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